
	

	

																																																								

	
7/7/24	
Michael	Ziomko	
michaelziomko@gmail.com	
	
Dear	Mr.	Ziomko,		

The	Minnesota	DFL	Senior	Caucus	is	pleased	to	endorse	your	candidacy	for	the	Minnesota	
House	of	Representa)ves	for	SD	9A.	We	thank	you	for	your	support	of	seniors	and	the	issues	
that	are	important	to	us.	We	will	communicate	our	ac3on	to	seniors	in	Minnesota	and	
especially	to	seniors	in	your	district.		

We	encourage	you	to	publicize	this	ac4on	of	the	DFL	Senior	Caucus	and	to	include	the	display	of	
the	logo	above	on	your	website	and	in	materials.	When	you	publish	our	endorsement,	you	
should	use	this	language:	“Endorsed	by	the	Minnesota	DFL	Senior	Caucus.”	Our	endorsement	
means	to	seniors	that	you	show	an	understanding	of	the	issues	seniors	face	and	are	ready	to	
respond	to	our	needs	as	well	as	the	needs	of	others.	Our	endorsement	makes	clear	our	
gra$tude	for	your	willingness	to	serve	and	our	respect	for	your	commitment	to	the	ci$zens	of	
Minnesota.		

The	Minnesota	DFL	Senior	Caucus	overall	represents	a	large	and	fast-growing	vo)ng	bloc	in	
Minnesota,	and	the	percentage	of	seniors	that	vote	is	by	far	the	largest	of	any	age	group.	The	
Senior	Caucus	represents	these	seniors	through	chapters	across	the	state	in	both	rural	and	
urban	locales;	those	chapters	have	several	hundred	senior	members	including	many	in	your	
district.	We	believe	our	members	can	assist	your	campaign	in	addi2onal	ways,	and	our	seniors	
are	ready	to	act	in	support	of	your	candidacy.	Please	consider	how	we	might	help	your	
campaign	and	contact	us	to	discuss	the	various	op0ons	that	might	be	the	most	helpful	to	you.	
The	Poli%cal	Affairs	Commi/ee	of	the	DFL	Senior	Caucus	recommended	you	for	endorsement	
and	the	Statewide	Senior	Caucus	Board	agrees	wholeheartedly!		

The	DFL	Senior	Caucus	thanks	you	for	your	service	to	the	State	of	Minnesota.		

	

Kay	C.	Hendrikson,	PhD		
Chair,	DFL	Senior	Caucus	


